
 

 

 
  
No.  390/18  
 

Date: 4th July 2018 

  

 

To: All Branches 

  

 

Dear Colleague 

 

CWU BAME Officers Seminar – Thursday 13th September 2018 

 

Following LTB 278/18, we are writing to confirm details for the above seminar.  Full details, 
including the timetable and speakers will be confirmed nearer the date.   
 

Details for the event are as follows: 

 

Date: Thursday 13th September 2018 

Venue: CWU HQ 

Time:  Registration at 10.30am.  Seminar 11.00am – 3.30pm  

 

It will be an opportunity to meet members of the Race Advisory Committee and to gain some 

valuable guidance to maximise work around this role.  The CWU is in the process of organising 

meetings with BAME Officers around the country with a view to going through their roles to 

ensure that our BAME Officers are empowered and engaged to minimise the fact that some are 

feeling isolated in that role. 

 

As the CWU moves forward under the banner of redesign, it is clear that we need to ensure 

that there is a strong degree of uniformity across the CWU.  This event is not just for BAME 

Officers, we are encouraging any BAME member with an interest in getting more involved with 

the CWU structures to attend. 

 

Those who are interested in attending will need to request expenses etc from their Branch. 

 

Please RSVP with the names of BAME Officers attending to dnoel@cwu.org  

 

Any enquiries on the content of this LTB should be addressed to dnoel@cwu.org in the Equal 

Opportunities Department.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dave Ward 

General Secretary 
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